
NC Medicaid Transformation (NC Managed Care)  
 
Medicaid beneficiaries will transform from a fee-for-service health plan to a managed care 
plan effective November 1,2019. Forsyth County Department of Social Services (FCDSS) will 
have approximately 35,000 beneficiaries enrolled in the managed care as of November 
1,2019.  All Medicaid beneficiaries were mailed a notice starting June 28 alerting 
beneficiaries of their  Medicaid status for “mandatory or exempt” for enrolling in NC 
Medicaid Managed.  
 
Forsyth County Medicaid Beneficiaries with Mandatory Status  
 

● Medicaid beneficiaries with a status of “mandatory” must select a Prepaid Health 
Plan (PHP)  and Primary Care Provider (PCP) ​before ​September 16, 2019. 

● Medicaid beneficiaries who do not select a PHP/PCP prior to September 16, 2019 
will automatically be enrolled to a PHP/PCP. 

● Beneficiaries deemed “mandatory” must enroll in one of ​4​ Prepaid Health Plans, 
WellCare, United HealthCare Community Plan, Healthy Blue, and AmeriHealth 
Caritas. 

● Forsyth County Medicaid beneficiaries will begin using their PHPs effective 
November 1, 2019.  

 
NC Medicaid Transformation (NC Medicaid Direct)  
There are an estimated 18,000 Forsyth County Medicaid Beneficiaries who will remain  NC 
Medicaid Direct (fee-for-service)  due to the type of Medical services beneficiaries receive. 
These beneficiaries will not enroll with a Prepaid Health Plan 
 
Forsyth County Medicaid Beneficiaries with Exempt or Excluded Status 

● Beneficiaries who qualify for both Medicaid and Medicare (referred to as “dually 
eligible”) 

● All-Inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) 
● Individuals whose income exceeds the Medicaid income limits and are able to meet 

spend down (deductible) limits. 
● “Undocumented Immigrants” who qualify for emergency services 
● Beneficiaries who are eligible for Presumptive Medicaid (Prenatal services only) 
● Health Insurance Premium Payment members (HIPP) 
● Beneficiaries who get CAP/C and CAP/DA Services 
● Innovation waiver services 
● Family Planning Services (this is not full Medicaid) 
● Beneficiaries receiving behavioral health services will have the option to enroll in NC 

Medicaid Managed Care or remain in NC Medicaid Direct 
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